
 
 

INVITATION to the RILEM PIZZA event on 28th 
May 2020 
 
 
Dear student/colleague, 
 
I would like to invite you to attend the RILEM event that will take place on Thursday 28th May 2020 in 
the Auditorium room, of the Polytechnic of Milan, Via Pascoli 53, Milan, at 6:00 pm. 
 
RILEM is a no-profit association with the mission of advancing scientific knowledge related to 
construction materials, systems and structures and encouraging transfer and application of this 
knowledge world-wide. 

This mission is achieved through collaboration of leading experts in construction practice and science 
including academics, researchers, testing laboratories and authorities. 

RILEM very much welcome PhD students, post-docs and young professionals to become members! If 
your expertise is related to any of the above-mentioned areas of research and you look forward to 
working with world-leading experts and strengthening your research/professional network, please 
consider to join RILEM! 
 
The event is organised to give the attendants the opportunity to meet RILEM senior members in a 
relaxed and informal environment and to chat about their experiences in RILEM. A short (10-15 min) 
presentation will also be given to explain the mission of RILEM. It will be followed by pizzas and 
drinks! 
 
For catering reasons, I kindly invite you to send an email to RIM@EXT.RILEM.ORG before Monday 25 
May 2020 to confirm your presence. 
 
Thank you and I look forward to meeting you! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Daniela Ciancio 
RILEM Implementation Manager (RIM) 


